



Margaret Honey, Ph.D. President & CEO

February 28, 2012

Mr. Charles Fadel Founder and Chairman, Center for Curriculum Redesign Visiting Practitioner, Harvard University Graduate School of Education Cambridge, MA 01451

Dear Charles:

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of support for the Center for Curriculum Redesign. In an increasingly interconnected world, there is a deep and compelling need to re-invent traditional instructional paradigms. The vision that you are building toward – to *deeply* redesign curricula so that we focus young people on experiencing content as purposeful, interdisciplinary and personalized – is key to the process of transforming education globally.

At the New York Hall of Science (NYSCI) we are working to dramatically redefine science education to support inquiry and exploration across the curriculum so that students are motivated and passionate about opportunities to learn. We look forward to supporting you as you advance the work of this very significant and important undertaking.

Best regards,

Margaret Honey